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IQA Appeal Processing Extension 

lnformation_Quality_Guidelines, BLM_WO 
<blm_wo_information_quality_guidelines@blm.gov> 

Wells, Corey <cjwells@blrn.gov> Fri, Dec 11, 2015 at 10:53 AM 
To: Kirsten Stade <kstade@peer.org> 
Cc: BLM_WO lnformation_Quality_Guidelines <blrn_'WO_information_quality_guidelines@blm.gov> 

Good Morning Ms. Stade, 

The BLM is continuing to review and process your RAppeal of BLM Response to PEER Complaint about 
Information Quality Act Noncompliance Concerning the Fiscal Year 2013 Rangeland Inventory, Monitoring, and 
Evaluation,R dated May 27, 2015. We are estimating a response to be delivered to you by January 8, 2016. 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

As more status information becomes available, I will notify you. Should you have any questions, please contact 
me at (202) 912-7561. 

Respectfully, 

Corey Wells. 

Corey J. Wells, CISA, CGEIT 
Bureau Records Officer 
Records Management, Indian Trust, and Information Quality 
U.S. Department of the Interior, Bureau of Land Management 
(202) 912-7561 
cjwells@bl m.gov 
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